

Wallace Fields Infant School & Nursery

Wallace Fields, Ewell, KT17 3AS 0208 394 0647 www.wfis.co.uk office@wallace-fields-infant.surrey.sch.uk "High achievement and success with a smile."



Thursday 28th May 2021

Dear WFIS & Nursery Parents and Carers,

As promised in our recent email alert we are really pleased to be writing to you today to announce the many exciting events that we have coming up for our WFIS & Nursery families before the end of the Summer term. We would like to start by saying thank you for bearing with us whilst we have been finalising the details of the following events to ensure they are in line with National and Surrey Covid19 Guidance.

As we are sure you are aware our priority as a school during the pandemic has always been to keep the school open and hopefully avoid having to close year group bubbles. For this reason, all of our Summer events will take place in Year group bubbles to minimise the risk of transmission. After such a disruptive year we would love nothing more than to end this school year with all of our classes open as usual and have the opportunity to wish all of our families a wonderful Summer holidays on the last day of term—fingers crossed!

Therefore, we are very pleased, as we are sure you as parents will be, to announce the following WFIS and Nursery events:

- Wednesday 9th June 2021: Class Photographs for Nursery, reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children. Each class will have a class photograph taken and parents will have the opportunity to purchase these as a memento of their child's year in school with all their classmates.
- Tuesday 22nd June 2021: Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Sports Day
 This Year Sports Day will take place in Year Group bubbles and will be split into allocated times for each Year group. Parents are invited to attend their child's year group sport's Day at the following times (Please remember to wear a mask):

Year 2: 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. Year 1: 11:15 a.m. – 1:15p.m. Year R: 1:15p.m. – 3:05 p.m.

- Tuesday 29th June 2021— "Moving up Day" for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children
 Reception and Year 1 Children will visit their new classes and meet their new teachers for the
 morning and get to know their new class mates and teachers whilst doing some fun learning.
 Year 2 children will visit their Junior school for the day.
- Wednesday 30th June 2021 WFIS & Nursery PTA Sponsored Bounce for Books
 We will have a bouncy castle installed in the hall for the Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2
 children to try their hand at doing as many bounces as possible in 1 minute. They will then have a
 chance to bounce freely for fun! Funds raised will go towards books for the newly renovated
 school library. Click here for further information regarding this event.

Wallace Fields Infant School & Nursery is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.

















Wallace Fields Infant School & Nursery

Wallace Fields, Ewell, KT17 3AS 0208 394 0647 www.wfis.co.uk office@wallace-fields-infant.surrey.sch.uk "High achievement and success with a smile."



Week Commencing: 5th July 2021 – WFIS & Nursery PTA Summer Fair
 Similar to the PTA Christmas Fair, the Summer Fair will follow a similar structure and take place during the school day in the classrooms for children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. More information to follow soon!

- Monday 12th July Reception event for Parents
 The Reception children will be having a 'Fabulous Finish' for the end of their 'Come with me to Japan' topic where they will preform their Japanese Dance. Reception Parents are invited to attend this exciting event on the school field from 2:30 p.m. 3:00 p.m.
- Tuesday 13th July 2021– Big Stars Celebration Morning
 The Big Star Nursery children will be having a 'Fabulous Finish' for the end of their 'Come with Me to Japan' topic with a mini Olympics. All Big Star parents are invited to join us on the school field from 11:15 a.m. to 12:00p.m. for the Big Star Leavers' presentation. The children will be presented with a medal and a keepsake photo.
- Thursday 15th July 2021— Year 2 Leavers' party, Showcase assembly and Leavers Presentation Year 2 children will be enjoying a host of events to celebrate their time at Wallace Fields Infant School and Nursery with a class party at 1:00 p.m. the party will be followed by the Year 2 children showcasing some of their amazing Music and Dance learning from this term. The afternoon will finish with the Year 2 leavers presentation. The Year 2 Children will be presented with their leavers gift, which has been kindly funded by the PTA. All Year 2 Parents are invited to attend this exciting event on the school field from 2:00 p.m.-3:00 p.m.
- Friday 16th July 2021 Year 1 Indian Experience for Parents
 Year 1 children have been busy making a bangle and a Diwa to sell to their parents as part of their
 'Fabulous Finish' for their 'Incredible India' topic. They will also be performing their Bollywood dance that they have been learning in school. All funds raised will be donated to the Tiger Conservation Charity 'Bornfree'. Year 1 Parents are invited to attend this exciting event on the school field from 2:15 p.m. 3:00 p.m. don't forget to bring some cash!

Thank you for your ongoing and continued support, as always it is very much appreciated and we are very much look forward to welcoming you into school to celebrate these events with us.

It only remains to say we wish you a fantastic half term holiday and look forward to seeing you all on Monday 7th June.

Kind regards,

Nicky Warm

Miss Nicky Mann Co Head Teacher Wallace Fields Infant School & Nursery Jamie Hallune

Mr Jamie Hallums Co Head Teacher Wallace Fields Infant School & Nursery

Wallace Fields Infant School & Nursery is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.













